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Marilyn Uhl Arrived Safely to the States from Bungoma Kenya 
Marilyn arrived safely to the states to attend the WV United Methodist Annual Conference. She and her sister, 
Helen, are also busy sharing in many places in West Virginia about Living Hope. 
The Kenyan Breakfast was a great hit. It was a time to have a reunion with past team members and sponsors 
and to inform new interested people about Living Hope High School. Many stopped by the Living Hope 
Display and several signed up to sponsor Form 1 Students. 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 

We Need Your Help! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
It is crunch time!!!  We still have 4 Form One’s that are without sponsors.  This is costing the 
school $500 a month.  If you are interested or know of someone who is (maybe a youth group, 
choir, UMW, or bible study group), please call Helen Markwell (US Coordinator of Living 
Hope). 304-567-2254 
These 4 students (2 girls, 2 boys) are well deserving of your sponsorship.  They are bright, they 
are praying, and part of the best class yet we, Living Hope, have had.  Let’s do what Jesus 
asked us to do in Mathew 25:35-37. “For I was hungry and you gave me food. I was thirsty and 
you gave me drink. I was a stranger and you welcomed me.  I was naked and you clothed me. I 
was sick and you visited me.  I was in prison and you came to me.  Verse 40 says, “And the 
King will answer them. Truly I say to you as you did it to one of the least of these my brethren, 
you did it to me.” 

 



A New Roof 
While Marilyn is in the US, her small home is getting a new roof. The roof wasn’t leaking, yet, but during the 
last windstorm it was thought that it might.  It was a horrific storm. The roof was flapping and it 
was squeaking.   The boys were asked to go up and to hammer down the roof.  They found there wasn’t 
anything to hammer the roof down to.  The trusses were all rotted. 
So all the supplies were bought that were needed.  They ripped the roof off, and went straight to work. 
6:00 am- The boys started building the trusses and put them up 
12pm- The boys started putting the tin roof on. 
3pm –The last nail was being hammered in 
3:05pm it started raining. 
God obviously was in control here. Thanks to him the sky didn’t open up beforehand. 
 

 
 

Matthew 5:45  That you may be children of your Father in heaven. He 

causes his sun to rise on the evil and the good, and sends rain on the 

righteous and the unrighteous. 

 

 
 

 

The Lord continues to bless Living Hope beyond 
our wildest imaginations!! 



 
Dates of Trip 
December 30, 2019- 

 January 16, 2020 
Project: 

 Beautification of School 
Grounds/painting, some 
construction 

 Workshops 
 Bible Study in evenings 
 Finances and Budgeting 
 Creative Writing 
 Art 

Estimated Cost $2,500-
$2,700 (depending on airfare) 

(Includes Safari before returning home and 
overnight in Amsterdam) 

Team size is 10- 2 openings left. 
(Must be in good health and be flexible 

and adaptable) 
No Youth under 18 unless parent is on 

team, 16-18yrs. 

For team application and or 
questions please contact Sandy 
Binotto: yashe4jc@hotmail.com 

304-839-1505 

Deadline for application is  

Aug 5, 2019 
"It is God to whom we travel, and while he is the end 

of our journey, he is also at every stopping place" 

Elizabeth Elliott 

Mission to Living Hope School 

Bungoma, Kenya 
 

Living Hope High School is an Advance Special of 
the United Methodist Church, it is also a Mission 
Project of the West Virginia United Methodist 
Conference. Mission teams Living Hope High 
School. http://www.livinghopehighschool.org/  

 

 

 
Please Contact Sandy Binotto if you are interested before deadline! 

 


